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	NPRR Number
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	NPRR Title
	Change the name of Emergency Electric Curtailment Plan (EECP) to Energy Emergency Alert (EEA)

	
	

	Date
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	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Bob Kahn 

	E-mail Address
	bkahn@ercot.com 

	Company
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	512-225-7010

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not applicable


	Comments


Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 149, Change the Name of Emergency Electric Curtailment Plan (EECP) to Energy Emergency Alert (EEA), synchronizes Nodal Protocol language with current zonal Protocol language as a result of Protocol Revision Request (PRR) 775.  Since it would be problematic to revert back to outdated Protocol language, it is imperative that the Nodal Protocols synch-up with the current Zonal Protocols in order to have a clear transition from one set of rules to another set of rules for ERCOT and Market Participants to operate within. 
 

As such, the ERCOT CEO has determined that NPRR149 is necessary for Nodal Go-Live.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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